

## **Tender Loving Care**

March 2023 Newsletter "Children learning and growing through play"

# **March News**

#### Dates to Remember:

March 6th to 10th - March Break

13<sup>th</sup> – Return to classes

13th - Pre-Open House Zoom Meeting

15th - TLC's Board of Directors Meeting

30th - Open House 5:00 to 7:00pm

31st - Ped Day- No school today

#### March Break:

The TLC classroom will be closed for the March Break from March 6<sup>th</sup> to the 10<sup>th</sup>. We hope you enjoy a pleasant week with your family. We look forward to greeting you at the door on March 13<sup>th</sup>. Enjoy!

#### Re-Registration Info Session:

We will be hosting a Zoom Meeting on March 13<sup>th</sup> at 7:00pm to unveil the details of the changes for our preschool for the upcoming 2023-2024 school year. We are very excited to announce that we will be launching a pilot project next year and offering full-time classes!

We invite you to attend the online meeting to learn more about these exciting changes coming to TLC! An email with the Zoom link will be emailed to all parents.

## **Board of Directors Meeting:**

TLC's Board of Directors Meeting will be held in the TLC classroom on **Wednesday March 15**<sup>th</sup> at **7:00pm**. This meeting is also open to all of our members.

#### **TLC Cares:**

This month we will be collecting **Kraft Dinner** for our local food bank, Hope. Hope serves our LaSalle community's members who are struggling with food insecurity. Your participation is appreciated, but not obligatory.

#### Open House:

TLC will be hosting our annual **Open House** on the evening of **March 30**<sup>th</sup> from **5:00 to 7:00pm** in our TLC Classroom. This will our first in-person open house since the pandemic. If you know of friends or family who would be interested in attending, kindly invite them.

## Playdough Helpers Needed:

We are looking for willing volunteers to make classroom playdough. We have several dates available from **March to June**. Drop us a line if you are interested in helping our classroom out.

## Ped Day:

We have rescheduled February's cancelled ped day for **Friday March 31**<sup>st</sup>. It is the day following our evening Open House and our educators need the day to rest and of course prepare the classroom for next month's new toys!

